Good evening Jamestown Middle School Families. This is Dr. Vernon with a few important
reminders for the upcoming week.

It was wonderful seeing everyone back today. | hope that you all had a terrific break.

The new Transportation Call Center is now up and running. In the event that a parent needs
assistance, the Call Center will be open from 6 AM until 9 PM each school day by calling 1-888-
511-4427.

As we are seeing a surge in Covid cases across the county, it is critical that if your child is
feeling sick that they stay home. If you have any questions about protocols or if your child has
tested positive or is in quarantine due to exposure, please call us at the school at 336-819-2100.

As a reminder, students should wear their One Card each day at school. Please let your child’s
homeroom teacher know if they have lost it and need it replaced.

The basketball teams and cheerleaders will be at home on Thursday of this week against
Southern Middle School.

We are looking forward to another wonderful week at JMS.

Go Tigers!!!



